EXHIBIT
NEW HAMPSHIRE L

SUSTAINABLE ENERGY
ASSOCIATION

November 2, 2018

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director, NHPUC
21S. Fruit St.

Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 17-136 New Hampshire Statewide Energy Efficiency Plan 2019 Update

Dear Director Howland,

Enclosed for filing please find the pre-filed testimony of Madeleine Mineau on behalf of the New
Hampshire Sustainable Energy Association in the above referenced docket. Hard copies will follow and
be hand delivered to the commission.

Sincerely,

o

Madeleine Mineau

Executive Director

New Hampshire Sustainable Energy Assocaition
madeleine@nhsea.org

607-592-6184
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